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Kendall Square Urban Renewal Plan 
Public Forum 
 

Thursday, March 12, 2015 at 6:00pm 
Light refreshments will be provided 
 
Cambridge Police Department* 
Fourth Floor Main Classroom 
125 Sixth Street 
Cambridge, MA 02142 
 
 
The Cambridge Redevelopment Authority (CRA) is hosting a public forum to discuss 
a proposed amendment to the Kendall Square Urban Renewal Plan (KSURP), 
following the recommendations of the K2 Planning Study, completed by the City of 
Cambridge in December 2013.  
 
We invite community members to participate in a presentation and discussion of the 
potential next phase of commercial and housing development within the MXD 
portion of the Plan Area (see reference map on coUrbanize). Attendees will 
participate in an activity to help prioritize public benefits related to the development. 
 
The first draft of the KSURP Amendment was a discussion item on the agenda of 
the CRA Board's Annual Meeting in February. The draft document and other 
information from this meeting are available on the CRA website and coUrbanize. 
 
You don't have to wait until March 12 to get involved! Visit the CRA's KSURP 
coUrbanize site to contribute to the ongoing conversation. 
www.courbanize.com/kendall-sq-urban-renewal/ 
 
*The Cambridge Police Department requires all participants to sign in and present identification to 
enter this portion of the building. 

Participate Online 
coUrbanize 
 

1. courbanize.com/kendall-sq-urban-renewal/ 
2. Follow the project to receive updates 
3. View maps and image galleries 
4. Participate in the online community forum with 

others 
5. View an updated project timeline 

6. Download documents and plans 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CRA Website 
 


